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ADDENDUM TWO 
ADDITIONAL “OPTION” LINE FOR PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED BID 

 
Date:  March 15, 2023  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Rob Taylor, Procurement Contracts Officer (PCO) 

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6764 OF, 2023 or Current Production Year Ford Transit 

XLT Rear Lift All Wheel Drive (AWD) Transit Van 
 
 

 
ADDITIONAL “OPTION” LINE FOR PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED BID 

 
When ITB 6764 OF for the 2023 or Current Production Year Ford Transit XLT Rear Lift All Wheel Drive 

(AWD) Transit Van, was originally posted for bid on February 21, 2023, an “Option” line was erroneously not 
included on the Line Items for bid.   

 
Please place your bid for the below option line in the space provided and return it to me to my email 

address at robert.b.taylor@nebraska.gov at your earliest convenience. 
 

Reminder:  This is an “Option” line and does not have any weight on the base line, which is Line Number One.  
 
                                                                                                                     Unit                  Extended 
                                                                                                                     Price                   Price 
 
Line 5 
REAR PASSENGER DUAL INTEGRATED  50        EA       __________            __________       
CHILD SEAT, EACH WITH AN 
INFANT LATCH HOOK,  
UNDER SEAT RETRACTOR 
SEAT BELT AND ONE (1) FLIP-UP ARMREST 
 
 

MAKE:  ___________________________________________ 

 

MODEL NAME/NUMBER:  ____________________________ 
 

 
 
 

This Addendum will become part of the bid and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
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